A Chanukah Gift to Our Community

Please consider sharing a Chanukah gift with our community by joining us at our December
Soup Kitchenat St. Peters Episcopal Church in Rockland on Sunday, December 9.

There are two ways to participate. You can join us at the church to help set-up for lunch, prepare
food, serve and clean up starting at 12:00 noon and ending by 2:00 pm. Lunch will be served at
1:00. Or you can provide food items from the menu below. Prepared food can be delivered to the
church at anytime prior to lunch on Sunday. Please remember to label your contribution Soup
Kitchen.

We expect to serve 30-40 people and we always like to send people home with leftovers.Please
save those large plastic yogurt, cottage cheese, and other containers and bring them to the
church so people can take home food. (Containers may also be left at Adas Yoshuron.)

The Soup Kitchen is a great way to spend a few hours working with friends and neighbors caring
for our community. If you can help by volunteering your time or preparing food for our guests,
please contact me atstuartfinkelstein1@gmail.comor call me at 273-4366.

Menu for 12/9 Soup Kitchen

6 9x13 pans of Lasagna (vegetarian or meat)

Green salads

Bread

Desserts (cookies, cakes, brownies)

A Hanukkah Gift to Our Community

3 gallons milk

3 gallons Arizona iced tea

3 gallons fruit juice/lemonade

(coffee and tea are available at the church)

Stuart Finkelstein

Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue

P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841

207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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